
PUBLIC HEARING 

The Ossipee Planning Board has scheduled a Public 
Hearing on the Proposed Zoning Ordinance Changes 
followed by the Regularly Scheduled Meeting for 
Tuesday, January 3, 2023 at the Ossipee Town Hall – 
Bud Avery Memorial Gymnasium at 7:00 p.m.  

(The List of Z. O. Changes are posted on the Town’s 
website, at the Ossipee Town Hall and West Ossipee, 
Ossipee Corner and Center Ossipee Post Offices.)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


